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City of Somerville RE: Somerville, Brownfields Support Team
93 Highland Avenue North Prospect Block Redevelopment Project
Somerville, MA 02143

Attention: Steven Azar,
Economic Development Division Award of Coalition Grant Funds

Dear Mr. Azar:

The Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) is pleased to
award the City of Somerville a $50,000 grant through MassDEP’s Brownficlds Coalition Grant
received by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. This award will provide the City with
needed financing to conduct Phase I assessment activities at the Former Kiley Barrel site located
on Prospect Street in Somerville.

MassDEP has provided a grant award contract to the City for its review and signature.
The contract establishes the scope of environmental assessment activities eligible for
reimbursement, as well as additional terms and conditions. The award is a reimbursement grant
and will require MassDEP to reimburse the City when an invoice or receipt for eligible work
activities is received.

By accepting this award, the City agrees to carry out the grant in accordance with the
terms and conditions of the grant award contract. Please review the contract, and associated
attachments, and return the original signed contract and signature authorization forms directly to:

Catherine Finneran

MassDEP Brownfields Coordinator
1 Winter Street

Boston, MA 02108

This information is available in alternate format. Call Michelle Waters-Ekanem, Diversity Director, at 617-292-5751. TDD# 1-866-539-7622 or 1-617-574-6868
MassDEP Website: www.mass.gov/dep
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If you have any questions regarding this award or grant award contract, please contact
Andrew Clark at 978-694-3213 or Catherine Finneran at 617-556-1138.

Sincerely,

Joanne Fagan Z

Section Chief, Brownfields

Cc: Catherine Finneran, MassDEP Brownfield Coordinator




